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California Department of Public Health  
Recommendations for Immunizations During COVID-19 Pandemic 

 
The California Department of Public Health is hosting a webinar on Tuesday, June 30, 2020, from 
12:00–1:00 PT, where the topic of immunization practice during COVI-19 pandemic will be 
discussed. To register, click here: 
REGISTER HERE  
 
The webinar will cover the following topics: 
 

• Patient prioritization for immunizing during the pandemic 
• Infection control measures 
• Messaging to encourage patients to schedule well-child visits and immunizations  
• Operational changes to protect staff and patients 
• Alternate strategies to provide immunizations, including curbside clinics 

 
If you have questions, please contact your KHS Provider Relations Representative at (661) 664‐
5000. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Melissa Lopez 
Provider Relations Manager 
Kern Health Systems 
 

https://cdph-conf.webex.com/cdph-conf/onstage/g.php?MTID=eb6c71305979943054d09f95c25abf209

